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th

   Sunday in Ordinary Time                   February 11, 2018
 

 

                
STEWARDSHIP 

Do a quick check of your Stewardship. Where does God rank in your life? If He is not first, you have some work to do. Putting God 

first in everything helps us from putting other “gods” before Him. Before making a decision, ask yourself if I am doing this for the 

glory of God or for the glory of me? 

 

       2017 Income              2018 Income 

    February 5:    $12,304.00       February 4:    $11,581.00 

                     Catholic Star Herald:    318.00    

      2017 Expenses             2018 Expenses 
   February 5:    $13,957.00       February 4:    $13,962.00 

 

Specific details of income and expenses are available upon request. Please call Anne at rectory office (429-1330). Thank you! 

 

 

February Calendar of Events 

 

12
th

        9:45 am Altar & Rosary Society meeting 

      10:00 am Share the Word Scripture Group 

   3:45 pm Basketball 

   4:30 pm Children’s Choir rehearsal 

   6:30 pm Holy Hour 

   7:00 pm BLD 

   7:30 pm Scouts 

 

13
th

    7:30 pm Adult Choir rehearsal 

 

14
th

        Ash Wednesday 

   10:00 am Quilters 

    

15
th

    6:45 pm Discovering Christ 

    

16
th

    5:30 pm Soup 

   7:15 pm Stations of the Cross 

   8:00 pm BLD 

    

17
th

   8:00 am Basketball 

   9:45 am Bible Study 

      12:00 pm BLD 

 

18
th

       Feed the Hungry Sunday 

   8:00 am Sandwich Making for the Homeless 

      12:00 am Basketball 

   Scouts Blue & Gold Banquet 

 

 

 

ASH WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 14 – Ashes will be 

distributed during the Masses: 7 am, 9 am and 7 pm. An Ash 

Service will take place at 4:30 pm. 

 

 
 

To Everything There is a Season and A Time for Every 
Purpose Under Heaven 

 
A Time to be Born:  
 
A Time to Welcome: Trisha Roland & Family, Nicholas 

Franzeo 
 

A Time to be Wed:  
 

A Time to Heal: Anna Mae Arcaroli, Grace Baily, Susan 

Bibbo, Msgr. Brennan, Doris Collemacine, Betty Cotilla, 

Theresa D’Alesandro, Inez Davis, Editha Del Rosario, Msgr. 

Michael Doyle, Glen Eaton, Diane Eldridge, Linda Etkin, 

Richard Flowers, George Gadren, Mary Galcik, Kevin 

Gallagher, Joey Garcia, Harry Gibson, Danielle Gigantino, 

Michael Grecco, Dan Hill, Gregory Hill, Frances Ierardi, Joan 

Iuvara, Tom Jereb, Salvatore & Marguerite Joseph, Janice 

Judge, Billy Kelly, Alma Keys, Linda Knox, Charles Lafferty, 

Erin Elizabeth Lafferty, Loriann Laquitara, Valeria Lescavage, 

Elaine Lutringer, Annette Lynch, Jo Martell, Lil McCaughan, 

Liam McGuire, Msgr. McIntyre, Theresa McNemar, Bill 

Mitchell, Patrick Monahan, Cathy O’Brien Betz, Tom 

O’Brien, Devon Paradise, Troy Pelfrey III, Frank & Ellie 

Perrotto, Anne Pollick, Mary Powers, Kevin Regan, CJ Rice, 

Tori Riegert, Joel Rivera, Mary Ross,  Kate Sandlu, Adam 

Sangillo, Pat Sawn, Max Schaffer, Thomas Schillinger, 

Margaret Schilsky, Louise Schmidt, Denis Schreiber, Anthony 

Sgobbo, Katherine Shine, Eddie Spillane, Alfred & Diane 

Stippick, Charles Stippick, Gordon & Jeanne Storholm, 

Anthony Venuto, Kerry Ann Walsh, Grace Ward, Mollie 

Ward, Bob & June Wells, Karen Joy Wright 

 

A Time to Die:   
 

 

 



Parish Announcements 

 

 

 

 

 

Your support of the 2018 House of Charity-Bishop’s Annual 

Appeal ensures the vitality of essential Diocesan ministries 

and programs that sustain the healing, teaching and 

redemptive Presence of Jesus Christ throughout South Jersey. 

Your gift matters! This weekend is In-pew Sunday. Please 

be as generous as your means provide. Thank you! 

 

 

 

 

HOLY HOUR   MONDAYS 6:30 TO 7:30 PM 

Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 

Rosary ~ Love of God 

February 12 

Miraculous Medal Novena 

Benediction of the Blessed Sacrament 

 

 

 

 

DID YOU KNOW. The virtue of humility may be 

defined: “A quality by which a person considering 

his own defects has a lowly opinion of oneself and 

willingly submits himself to God and to others for 

God’s sake.” Humility doesn’t require us in our own 

estimation to think less of the natural gifts we possess, or of 

inferior, gifts in our neighbors. Likewise it teaches that we 

should not consider ourselves a greater sinner or a greater fool 

than our neighbor. 

 

CHERRY HILL FOOD AND OUTREACH COUNCIL. Next 

week is Feed the Hungry Sunday. Charity is the HEART of 

the Church, it is the reason for its action, the soul of its 

mission. (Pope Francis) We are in need of Coffee, Deodorant, 

Shampoo and Napkins. Thank you! 

 

 

 

   OUR CONGRATULATIONS TO ISABELLA S.  

   DESHAYES, parishioner and 10
th

 grade student at 

Merion Mercy Academy named to the Honor Roll list for the 

first semester. Students with Distinguished Honors achieved a 

GPA of 4.0 or higher. Your Parish Family is so very proud of 

you!  

 

 

WEDNESDAY QUILTERS are a group of church women who 

meet weekly to make quilts for children in foster care and 

group homes. Over 700 quilts have been made and donated by 

the group. The Quilters would appreciate donations of cotton 

fabric and sewing supplies. We would gladly accept monetary 

donations too! New members are welcome! Please call Ann 

Hearn at 429-1330 

 

 

 

 

During Lent, we focus our daily activities on growing closer to 

Christ through an increase in prayer, fasting, and almsgiving. 

It is a wonderful goal to try and extend some of the changes 

we make in our lives beyond the liturgical season. Signing up 

with Faith Direct is a great way to focus on almsgiving 

throughout the year. It is a secure and convenient way to make 

a conscious decision about your financial support of our many 

wonderful ministries. You can find paper enrollment forms in 

the Church vestibule, in the parish office, or you can sign up 

online at www.faithdirect.net by using our church code, NJ69 

 

 

GOOD SAMARITAN SOCIETY. Many thanks to all who 

donated socks, hats, gloves and scarves to our annual 

collection. We collected a record number of pieces ~ 526 in 

all!! They were distributed to the Cathedral Kitchen and the 

Osborn Family Center in Camden. “Well done ~ oh good and 

faithful servants” 

 

SHARE THE WORD SCRIPTURE GROUP ~ Please join us 

for a morning of interesting discussion. We are a small 

informal group that meets Monday morning at 10 am in 

rooms 102/04. Our purpose is to discuss the readings for the 

upcoming Sunday liturgy to better understand the intended 

message and to discuss and interpret what it might mean to us. 

We also pray for the sick in the parish listed in the bulletin by 

name. No one has to verbally participate. Just by coming and 

listening, you will find it beneficial and interesting! Please call 

Gloria Gosnear at 428-4762 for more information. 

 

 

 

THE ANNUAL ALTAR AND ROSARY HOAGIE SALE will 

be on February 24. Order forms are in this week’s bulletin. 

Please continue to support us. YOU HAVE TRIED THE 

REST, NOW TRY THE BEST! 

 

 

NEXT SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 18TH IS TIME TO GET 

TOGETHER AGAIN TO FEED THE HUNGRY AND 

HOMELESS IN CAMDEN; time to make ham sandwiches, 

bologna sandwiches, turkey sandwiches, PB&J ones as well.  

Come with 2 pounds of your choices of sliced meat, half 

pound of cheese, and 2 king-sized loaves of bread plus love 

and joy in your hearts and hands.  For Jesus said to St. Teresa 

of Avila - "I have no hands but yours."  See you all next 

Sunday.  Peace and Joy! 

 

http://www.faithdirect.net/
https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://stthomascda.org/wp-content/uploads/2010/12/Monstrance-photo-oval.jpg&imgrefurl=http://stthomascda.org/home/monstrance-photo-oval/&h=431&w=411&tbnid=71N4b4IuLyQ7NM:&docid=Zk8OWLxzEpLH9M&ei=W0L1VYbfMoPYeamJn7gK&tbm=isch&ved=0CIUBEDMoWjBaahUKEwjG-Lbe2fPHAhUDbB4KHanEB6c


Youth Group News 

THE YOUTH MINISTRY IS OPEN TO ALL IN GRADES 7-

12. For more information, contact Gina Winters at 

youth@holyeucharistcherryhill.org 

YOUTH GROUP WINTER EVENTS: Our Winter Youth 

Mass will be held on Saturday, February 24 at the 5 pm Mass. 

All in grades 7-12 and their families and friends are welcome 

to join us! Any singers or instrumentalists in grades 7-12 

who would like to be part of our youth group music ministry 

for the Winter Youth Mass, please contact Gina Winters at 

youth@holyeucharistcherryhill.org  

Pro Life Corner 

“What you are is God’s gift to you. What you become is your 

gift to God.” (Hans Urs von Balthasar) 

 

LOOK FOR OUR MINISTRY INFORMATION ON OUR 

WEBSITE: or contact Mary at www.holyeucharistprolife.org 

 

FANTASTIC SERVICE OPPORTUNITIES FOR 

TEENS AND ADULTS: 2
ND

 ANNUAL CARD 

MAKING EVENT FOR MOMS IN NEED. Sunday, 

February 11 at 1:00 pm. We will create fun, loving cards for 

moms to boost their spirits. The cards will be delivered to the 

moms just before Valentine’s Day! Helpful: Bring your craft 

ideas and any supplies if you have them. Yum: Hot chocolate 

and Goodies!! Last year was so much fun! Come on out! Love 

to See You. Questions? Text or call: 856-433-1087 

 

Area Announcements 
A SPECIAL DAY FOR WOMEN.  St. Andrew the Apostle in 

Gibbsboro will hold a special day for women on Thursday, 

February 22 from 9 am to 2 pm. Our speaker will be Joan 

Sandell, who is well known throughout our Diocese and 

Sandy Queen, a nationally known humorous motivational 

wellness speaker. Both will help us recognize God’s presence 

in our everyday life. Cost is $29, after 2/12 is $35. Continental 

breakfast and full lunch included. For reservations and full 

information, please contact Angela at 856-651-0544 or email 

fieni1234@gmail.com.  

 

CANTOR WORKSHOPS AND PREPARATION 

FOR NPM BASIC CANTOR CERTIFICATE 

presented by NPM Camden in conjunction with 

the Diocese of Camden School of Liturgy. Choose from: 

Saturday, March 3, Christ Our Light, Cherry Hill; Saturday, 

March 10, SS. Peter & Paul, Turnersville or Saturday, April 

28, Christ the Good Shepherd, Vineland. All workshops are 

being held from 8:30 am to 3:00 pm. Workshops will include 

Basic Notation/Learning to read music/Rhythm and Time 

Signatures/Responsorial Psalms/Basics of Chant (English & 

Latin)/ Gesture and Presence/Animating the Assembly/Care of 

the Voice/Warm-ups/Posture/Breathing/Diction. Register at: 

www.npmcamden.org  

 

LENTEN PARISH MISSION AT ST. 

THOMAS MORE ~ Monday ~ Thursday, 

February 12 to 15, 9 am and 7:00 pm in 

the Chapel. Same talk is given in the morning and the evening. 

Theme: The Freedom to Believe . . .Becoming an Adult 

Catholic. Mission Director: Fr. Simeon Gallagher, OFM, Cap. 

For more information, please call St. Thomas More parish 

office at 856-424-3212. 

 

 

CATHOLIC ENGAGED ENCOUNTER UPCOMING 

WEEKEND ~ March 9 to 11. Weekends are held at Pope John 

Paul II Retreat Center, Vineland, beginning promptly at 8 pm 

Friday evening and close by 3 pm Sunday afternoon. Ideas 

presented by a team of married couples and a priest or deacon 

stimulate personal reflection and private couple dialogue. 

Topics for discussion include: strengths and weaknesses, 

desires, ambitions, goals, attitudes about money, sexuality, 

children, family, your role in the church and society. Sunday 

Mass is an important part of the program. Please email 

MarriagePrep@camdendiocese.org or call 856-583-6132 to 

register.  
 

 

MARRIAGE PREPARATION: Beginning to Live in 

Love brings together engaged couples with a married 

couple trained to mentor them on the marriage 

preparation journey. Couples will be provided with 

resources, experiential exercises, practical skills, and 

inspirational witness in four, 3-hour sessions. Any engaged 

couple may register online at 

http://livinginlove.org/beginning-to-live-in-love-registration/.  

Please take a snack for the sharing table (e.g. fruit, pretzels, 

chips). Beginning to Live in Love sessions are being held at 

the following locations: 

ß St. Charles Borromeo Parish, Sicklerville ~ 

Saturdays, Feb. 24, then March 10, 17 & 24, 1 to 4 

pm 

 

ß St. Mary of Mt. Carmel, Hammonton ~ Saturdays, 

April 21 & 28, then May 5 & 12, 1 to 4 pm 

 

ß St. Mary Parish, Cherry Hill ~ Sundays, July 29, 

then August 5, 12 & 19, 1 to 4 pm 

 

 

MARY UNDOER OF KNOTS ADULT MINISTRY will be 

volunteering at Habitat ReStore, Maple Shade on Saturday, 

Feb. 17 at 10:00 am. During the time spent at Habitat ReStore, 

we will sort and organize items, and assist the shoppers. Our 

service day will be until Noon. (snowdate: 2/24/18). On 

Monday, February 19 our monthly bowling night will take 

place at Pinsetter’s, Merchantville. Games are $2.25 each and 

shoe rental is $2.25. We will meet at 7:30 pm on the benches 

across from the bowling alley counter. Food and drink specials 

are available! (snowdate: 2/26/18)  

 

 

 

 

mailto:youth@holyeucharistcherryhill.org
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DIACONATE VOCATIONS: WHERE LOVE BECOMES 

SERVICE. Do you see in yourself the gifts needed for helping 

others? Are you drawn to pray and listen to the Word of God? 

Do you participate actively in Church ministry? Are you 

between the ages of 30 & 55? The Office of the Diaconate is 

currently accepting applications from men discerning a call to 

ordained ministry. If you would like to learn more about the 

ministry of the deacon, visit our website at 

www.camdendeacon.org or call 856-583-2858. Is God calling 

you to serve? Let us help you answer that call. The Office of 

the Diaconate is supported by the House of Charity – Bishop’s 

Annual Appeal. 

 

 

RETROUVAILLE . . . . a lifeline for Marriages. Does the 

distance between you seem wide? Are you already separated? 

Looking for a better way? Retrouvaille can help and offers 

hope for a better relationship. Retrouvaille is a peer ministry 

of volunteer couples that can help you to learn the tools of 

healthy communication build intimacy and heal, just as they 

have done in their own marriages. Retrouvaille is Christian-

based, and Catholic in origin, but welcomes couples of all 

faiths as well as non-religious couples. Retrouvaille can help 

get your relationship back on track. There are 2 programs 

coming up at the Family Life Center in Malvern, PA: Feb. 16-

18 and April 13-15. For more information, or to register for 

one of our weekends, visit: www.HelpOurMarriage.com or 

call 1-800-470-2230. All inquirers are kept strictly 

confidential. 

 

VITALITY CATHOLIC HEALTHCARE SERVICES is a 

resource and referral help line for seniors and persons with 

disabilities. The VITALity help line provides information and 

access to Community Health and Medical Services and 

arranges for Care Coordinators to visit you at your home to 

help you navigate the complex healthcare, insurance and 

provider system. All this is provided at no charge through the 

charitable efforts of the Diocese of Camden, funded through 

the House of Charity and the Healthcare Foundation of the 

Camden Diocese. Do you or someone you love need care at 

home? Contact the Help Line at 1-888-268-4825 Visit 

vitality.camdendiocese.org for more information. 

 

 

LIVE THE TRUTH! Teens in grades 8 to 12 are invited to 

the Diocesan Youth Congress for Teens on Sunday, March 

11, at Assumption Regional Catholic School, Galloway. This 

day-long event provides teens with a chance to make new 

friends, explore their faith through service and connect more 

deeply with God. The schedule includes dynamic service 

events, inspiring prayer, and national speaker. Visit 

www.camdendiocese.org/diocesan-youth-congress-2018 for 

more information. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Catholic School News 
 

CAMDEN CATHOLIC PRESENTS:  

Anything Goes. This musical theater 

masterpiece featuring songs and lyrics by 

the legendary Cole Porter and set aboard the 

SS American will be sure to delight 

audiences with legendary music and dance 

numbers including De-Lovely, I Get a Kick Out of You, All 

Through the Night and Anything Goes. Join us to be 

entertained by the talented performing arts and music students 

of CCHS. Performances: March 2, 3, 9 &10 at 7:30 pm and 

March 4 & 11 at 2 pm. Tickets: $12. Call 856-663-2247 ext. 

120 or visit www.cchsperformingarts.com.  

8
th

 Graders: Freshman Registration is Saturday, Feb. 24 

from 8 to 11 am. Admissions Applications for the Class of 

2022 may be submitted on a rolling basis. Please submit your 

application for admission as soon as possible in order to be 

considered for a spot in the CCHS Class of 2022. Visit 

www.camdencatholic.org/admissions  

Irish Experience Guest Days. Only a few dates remain this 

year for 8
th

 grade students to visit for a day at Camden 

Catholic HS. Experience the tradition, feel the passion, catch 

the spirit of being a student at CCHS, the only school in South 

Jersey with a Leadership Academy. Select your day at 

www.camdencatholic.org/admissionsevent or contact Janet 

Indelicato to schedule: janet.indelicato@camdencatholic.org 

or 856-663-2247 ext. 136 

 

 

PAUL VI HIGH SCHOOL PRESENTS:  

Mary Poppins. Please join us for a stellar 

production of this family favorite in our 

beautiful theater. Evening performances 

will be held at Paul VI on Feb. 23 & 24, and March 2 & 3 at 

7:30 pm; Matinee is at 3 pm on Sunday, Feb. 25. Tickets are 

$12 each for general admission, and may be reserved by 

emailing nestrella@pvihs.org  

Mary Poppins Dinner Theater at Paul VI. Meet the talented 

cast and crew of Mary Poppins at a special dinner theater 

production held on Saturday, Feb. 24. Your admission 

includes a buffet dinner from 5 to 7 pm featuring appetizers, 

dinner, dessert and a reserved seat for the Saturday evening 

performance at 7:30 pm. Tickets are $25/adults and 

$13/children 10 & under. For more information and 

reservations, please email Kristin.king25@gmail.com  

Paul VI Alumni Night at the Play. PVI Alumni are invited to 

visit their alma mater for the Friday, March 2 @ 7:30 pm 

performance of Mary Poppins. General admission tickets for 

$12 can be reserved by contacting nestrella@pvihs.org. To 

register for the complimentary wine and cheese held 

before the show from 6 to 7 pm, please visit www.pvihs.org  
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SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 10 

9:00 Special Intentions of Tom & Chris O’Brien by Chuck 

 & Elaine O’Brien and Kevin Hamilton by MP Scanni 

5:00 Suzanne Pawset by Nick & Pat Kirincic and M/M 

Noble Dileo by the Dileo family and Hugh & Laura 

Gloster by Joe & Lorraine Powell and Gregory 

DeTurck by Lydia & Harry Maul 

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 11 

8:15 Special Intentions and Kevin Hamilton by Mary Pepe 

9:45    Dan Melleby by the Porco family and Alice D’Ambola 

 by Edward Swibinski 

11:15 Tim Goldschmidt by his family and Paul Sinclair by 

 Marilyn Derivaux and George Seiter, Sr. by his wife & 

 children 

MONDAY, FEBRUARY 12 

7:00 Walter Wolf by Theresa & Dwight Johnson 

9:00 People of the parish 

TUESDAY, FEBRUARY 13 

7:00  People of the parish  

9:00     Kevin Hamilton by Janice Hoffman and Pat Scanni, Sr. 

 by MP Scanni 

WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 14 

7:00     William Ferry by Marion Ferry  

9:00    M/M Angelo Scola by the Scola family and Our Lady 

 of Lourdes by MP Scanni 

7:00 People of the parish 

THURSDAY, FEBRUARY 15 

7:00     Ginnie Gray by Theresa & Dwight Johnson 

9:00 John & Eileen Byrnes by John & Colleen Adams & 

 family 

FRIDAY, FEBRUARY 16 

7:00  People of the parish 

9:00    Grace LaRocca by her sister 

SATURDAY, FEBRUARY 17 

9:00 M/M Leonard D’Orlando by Chuck & Elaine O’Brien 

5:00 Lorraine Onorato Marrara by Joseph & Dey DeShayes 

and the DiMaio family by Milt & Elena Hoffman and 

William Rosenberger by Joe & Lorraine Powell and  

Sam Corcoran, Lauren Knight, Sharon Micko by the 

Corcoran & Judge families 

SUNDAY, FEBRUARY 18 

8:15 Anthony & AJ Valle by the Valle family and Kevin 

 Hamilton by Holy Eucharist Priests and Staff  

9:45    Virginia Gray by the 18-hole Ladies at Tavistock 

 Country Club and Daniel Melleby by the Spagnola 

 family 

11:15 Ann Cameron by her daughters and Kevin Hamilton by 

 Jim & Sandy Scheiner and Paul James Sinclair by Bob 

 & Phyllis Cianciarulo 

 

ALTAR FLOWERS FOR THE MONTH OF FEBRUARY for 

the Special Intentions of the Donor 

 

 

A donation has been made for the Altar Wine and Host 

for the month of February for Special Intentions of the donor 

 

 

Called to Serve 
Extraordinary Ministers of Holy Communion 

Saturday, February 17 

 5:00 pm 

  Evelyn Cuttino, Patricia Foley, Gloria Gosnear,  

   Jim Wright 

Sunday, February 18 

8:15 am  

 Bob & Phyllis Cianciarulo, Nancy McLaughlin,  

 Sue Vadurro 

9:45 am  

  Minnie Cordo, Rocco Marianni, Jo McBride,  

   Ann Tufano 

11:15 am  

 Carmen Argentina, Glenn Courtney, Joanne &  

  Dan Reilly 

   

Lectors 
Saturday, February 17 
 5:00 pm 

  Tom Wieliczko, Eileen Coladonato 

Sunday, February 18 

8:15 am  

 Kathleen Dongivin, Al Cordasco 

9:45 am  

 Cathy Patti, Nick Reigel 

11:15 am  
 Jean Rances, Rob Telschow 

 

Altar Server 
Saturday, February 17 

5:00 pm 

 Jan Judge, Joe Powell 

Sunday, February 18 

 8:15 am  

  Dwight & Theresa Johnson 

 9:45 am  

  Sara Montaquila, Carol Wojenski 

11:15 am  

 Patrick Barrea, Mary Slavinski 

 

Music Ministry 
Saturday, February 17 

5:00 pm 

 Joanne Solometo, Irene Brennan 

Sunday, February 18 

8:15 am 

 Rita Lipski, Irene Brennan 

9:45 am 

 Diana Tavares, Irene Brennan 

11:15 am 

 Folk Group 
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Religious Education 
RELIGIOUS EDUCATION begins as children enter the First Grade and continues through Confirmation.  

The policy of the Diocese is that a child must be in continuous Religious Education to be considered a 

candidate for Confirmation.  Diocesan Policy also states children receive their Sacraments in the Parish in 

which their Family is registered.  If your children attend Catholic school please contact the Religious 

Education Office with your child’s information.   

 

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION REGISTRATIONS FOR 2018/19. All students have to be re-registered each 

year.  All Registration Forms (both Re-Registration and New student) are available at the Religious 

Education Office or go to our website: www.holyeucharistcherryhill.org to Religious Education, fill out 

and submit our online form. 

    

LITURGY OF THE WORD WITH CHILDREN is a celebration of the readings in a setting and in a 

language more appropriate to their understanding.  Through the generosity of some of our parishioners, 

this is offered at both the 9:45 and at the 11:15AM Masses. ALL ARE WELCOME! ~ children, Jr/Sr. High 

Helpers, and Parents!  No registration is required.  If you would like more information on volunteering 

with Liturgy of the Word with Children please contact the Religious Education Office at 856-428-9207 or 

by email at religioused@holyeucharistcherryhill.org      

 
 

 

February Calendar of Events 
        

       {Safety Drills ~ 1 ~ Fire Drill ~ 1 ~ Lock Down Drill} 

 

 

12
th

   4:30 pm  Children’s Choir rehearsal 

       6:30 pm  Holy Hour (Inter-generational event) 

 

14
th

  Ash Wednesday ~ 7, 9, and 7 pm Mass ~ Ash Service at 4:30 pm 

 

18
th

   8:00 am  Sandwich Making for the Homeless (Inter-generational event) 

 

19
th

   Presidents Day ~ Offices are closed 

       6:30 pm  Holy Hour (Inter-generational event) 

 

26
th

   6:30 pm Holy Hour (Inter-generational event) 

 

http://www.holyeucharistcherryhill.org/
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